
THE FUTURE OF THE DAWS HILL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM ?

Since its formal Constitution on 10th September 2012, the Daws Hill Neighbourhood Forum
(DHNF) has represented the interests of residents of “our” neighbourhood area. Notable
achievements have included.

 Protection of the character of the area – e.g. influencing a reduction in the housing
density of the Pine Trees development, including forcing a Judicial Review

 Getting Bucks County Council to reconsider its Daws Hill Area Public Transport bus link
 Ongoing vetting of local planning applications that have prevented developments such

as inappropriate telephone masts and out of character extensions.
However, since 2012 the population of our area has changed – with a number of previous
residents departing and new ones moving in. This has resulted in a reduced number of current
active DHNF committee members and a reduction in the accuracy of our residents’ database.

 As a result - and being blunt - both these aspects need to be addressed if the Forum isto continue.
This important issue will be discussed at the AGM – see details on next page (overleaf).
To express your interest in joining our Committee, please e-mail committee@dhnf.org.

Daws Hill Neighbourhood Forum

mailto:committee@dhnf.org


NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
To be held at:

St. Michael’s School (Primary School Hall), Daws Hill Lane
Tuesday 19th March 2024 at 7 pm

As residents within the Daws Hill Neighbourhood Area, you are invited to attend this year’sANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. We hope that you will join us and become more familiar withthe work done on behalf of your Neighbourhood Forum.
AGENDA

1. Chairman’s Welcome and Opening Comments
2. Daws Hill Neighbourhood Plan

(including a presentation by DHNF’s Planning Authority Liaison Officer)
3. Treasurer’s Report
4. The survival of our Forum ?

(Recognising that the benefits will be lost if more residents are not willing to become
actively involved in the Management Committee)

5. Election of the Management Committee and ‘Chair’
6. Funding, including the Community Infrastructure Levy (‘CIL’)
7. Any further Questions
8. Chairman’s Summary

David Francis(Chairman)February 2024

To help determine the future of the DHNF, we are looking to gaugeour residents’ commitment to its continuance through the responseto this flyer and the attendance at the AGM to be held on 19th March2024.
Will ALL residents PLEASE scan the QR code on your mobile phone,OR follow the link below, so that we can update our database andmore effectively contact you. https://www.dhnf.org/agm.html

https://www.dhnf.org/agm.html

